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Hello,

Please accept this letter of support for the above noted development located at 12209, 12219, 12231, 12241, and 12251 222 Street and 22190
123 Avenue.

| believe it is beneficial to the community to offer a variety of housing types and to provide density where it makes sense near existing
amenities and services. This area is well suited for increased density and the proposed development will fit into the existing/future
neighbourhood context.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Bird





